
 

Town of Stow  

Budget Meeting 

Budget meeting was cancelled for February 13
th

 due to snow storm.   

It was rescheduled for Saturday, February 18
th

 at 1:00PM and posted at Town Office. 

Present: Selectmen - Richard Meserve, Susan Smith, and Kathleen Ela 

Treasurer, Bookkeeper, and Secretary to Selectmen: Diana Davis 

Budget Committee – Robert Carone, Chairman, Janice Mendonca, Kirsten Brown, Carl Lindblade, and  

William Edmunds 

Saco Valley Fire Dept. – Chief John Plowden and five other members. 

Meeting came to order at 1:00PM  

The fire department members came to provide information about their budget and costs involved with training 

and supplies required. Also answered any questions from selectmen and budget committee. 

There were forty-one articles reviewed, discussed, and voted on. 

.Adjournment: Meeting was adjourned at 3:30PM 

 Minutes submitted by: Diana Davis 

 

 

 


